
Congratulations to our very
own Kristi Owens in her new

role as library director!
Please help us welcome our
new library team member

Tracie Keeney!

                            

AUGUST 2025
WARRIOR PUBLIC LIBRARY

This Month’s Book
Club Selection

Discussion
September 4th

 @ 6pm
Reserve your copy

today!

Stop by anytime
August 1-8 for a back
to school treat and
photo opportunity

Thursday, August 14
@ 6pm

th

Refreshments, Prizes
and Fun!



In anticipation of our upcoming move, here are
some things you should know!

Our last day open will be Saturday, August 30th.
We anticipate reopening by December 1st.

Our new location will be at the previous Warrior School Campus
 300 Montgomery Street

Warrior items will not be available for check out or to be placed on
hold during this time. 

Items checked out prior to our closure will have an extended due
date for patron convenience.

 We will not be accepting returns at this location but
Warrior items may still be returned to other libraries.

We encourage  you to visit other nearby libraries during this time!
The closest ones to us are Gardendale, Fultondale and Pinson. 

For our Warrior Only patrons, the closest libraries in Blount County
are Blountsville and Oneonta.

 If you would like the option of using other Jefferson County
libraries you can pay the reduced rate of $25 to become a member

by August 30 . th

We appreciate all of our patrons and can’t wait to share our new,
improved space with you! Follow us on Facebook for news and

updates.


